1-84/US-93 Interchange Ramp Construction

PROJECT OVERVIEW:

The Idaho Transportation Department is planning a construction project for the 1-84/US-93 Interchange on- and off-ramps (Exit 173)
north of Twin Falls. The project will resurface the ramps, upgrade signals, and construct a right turn lane for the westbound I-84
off-ramp to improve traffic flow. Construction is expected to begin August 2023 and last for approximately two months.

IMPACTS:

- Lane reductions will be in place at the on and off-ramps ramps south of I-84.
- Temporary closures will occur at the on and off-ramps north of I-84.

- Motorists will drive on a gravel surface during the day when construction is underway on the westbound on and off-ramps.
- Construction on the on- and off-ramps will be staggered and no more than one ramp will be closed at a time.

- Each ramp closure is expected to last for approximately 4 nights.

- Motorists will need to use alternate routes when closures are in place.

- Signs, and possibly flaggers or a temporary signal, will be in place to direct motorists.
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Northbound US-93 traffic will be routed through the
173 Twin Falls Westbound On-ramp project to access westbound -84 at the US-93 N/A N/A
southbound on-ramp.
Southbound US-93 traffic will utilize SH-25 Exit 165
9 162 e tlesidoe e Oz (Jerome) to access westbound I-84 instead of Exit 173. 2 /
Twin Falls/ Westbound -84 traffic will utilize SH-50 Exit 182 (Twin
P 182 Kimberly Westbound Offramp | Falis/Kimberly) instead of Exit 173. / 17

*Additional miles and minutes are approximations and may vary depending on exact route taken and traffic conditions.

Persons needing an interpreter or special accommodations are urged to contact (208) 334-8884 or TTY/TDD users Dial 711 or (800) 377-3529 to use the Idaho Relay System.

Se les recomienda a las personas que necesiten un intérprete o arreglos especiales que llamen al coordinador de participacién publico al (208) 334-8884. Usuarios de
TTY/TDD: Marque 711 o (800) 377-3529 para usar el sistema de Relay de Idaho.




